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VILLAGE OF BRISTOL 
COMMUNITY ALERT:

CALL 262-857-2368 AND TELL VILLAGE       
OF BRISTOL LEADERS “NO” ON EXPANDED 

GAMBLING IN OUR COMMUNITY.

What are our leaders hiding?

Learn more about the project by visiting WisconsinSpotlight.com 

In 2014, the FLORIDA Seminole Tribe failed to build a casino in our area. And 
now, a decade later, they are trying again.

The Village of Bristol has continuously denied any knowledge of this land being 
used for a casino despite the proposed buyer having the same address as the 
Florida tribe that attempted to bring a casino to the same area in 2014.

In an apparent attempt to keep the proposed sale from residents, Village leaders 
rushed the Friday before to schedule a special closed door meeting for Monday 
June 13, and FAILED to post it on the Village website calendar. Surprised no 
one spoke up about the issue, Village leaders are using the lack of attention by 
residents as evidence that the community supports the sale.

Then, behind closed doors without public input or transparency, Village leaders 
agreed to sell approximately 60 acres to the Florida casino operator.

READ THE FACTS TO LEARN THE TRUTH 
ABOUT THE BACKROOM DEAL THAT COULD 

BRING A CASINO TO OUR COMMUNITY:
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Call Bristol leaders and demand an 
open and transparent process!

What are Bristol leaders hiding?

OUR LEADERS ARE EMBARRASSING US:

Help Hold Bristol Leaders Accountable.

Stand Up for Our Community.

STOP
the Casino

Just hours before agreeing to the sale, Village of Bristol 
attorneys said “I still do not have an offer.”

While they claim to know nothing about a project to 
build a casino, the proposed buyer — Kenosha Land 
Co, LLC — has the same address as the Hard Rock 
International/Seminole Hard Rock Support Service 
office, a prominent Florida based casino operator.

A community member brave enough to speak up said 
“Whenever there’s a backroom deal, there’s back 
pockets getting lined.” 

Mike Farrell
(262) 857-9850

Chris Leker
(847)668-6151

 CONTACT THE 
VILLAGE BOARD:

 
Ruth Atwood

(262) 945-7203

Kris Kordecki
(262) 857-6934

John McCabe
(262) 857-9115


